
Doctors Without Borders Marks
One Month Since U.S. Bombing
of Hospital

Geneva, November 4 (RHC)-- Doctors Without Borders has marked one month since the United States
bombed its hospital in Kunduz, Afghanistan, killing 30 people. The Pentagon has still not issued a long-
delayed preliminary report on the attack.

Hundreds of people gathered in Geneva Tuesday to pay tribute to the victims and continue the call for an
independent probe. Doctors Without Borders President Joanne Liu said the bombing cannot be allowed to
pass as a "non-event."

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/internacionales/74842-doctors-without-borders-marks-one-
month-since-us-bombing-of-hospital
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